The Highland Township Planning Commission met on Monday April 4, 2022 with the following in attendance:  John Goodall, Mary McKee, Doug Lapp, Judy Noyales, Bill Beers, and Don Mancini via Zoom.
The minutes of the March meeting were read.  Mary motioned to approve the minutes as read, John Goodall seconded, all in favor, minutes approved.
Old Business – Hodge subdivision dated 1/31/22, revision dated 3/22/22.  Bill stated that everything has been resolved. Judy Noyales made a motion to send the plans to the Board of Supervisors, John Goodall seconded, all were in favor.
Bill summarized his conversation with Ben Beiler from last month regarding the Laffey property off Rt. 41.
New Business – Amos K. Stoltzfus sewage planning module review for recommendation to Supervisors.  Bill stated that it is standard.  Judy Noyales motioned to send to BOS, John Goodall seconded, all were in favor.
Judy Noyales motioned to adjourn,  Mary McKee seconded, all were in favor.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:25 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Barb Davis, Secretary

